
 

 

      

29 November 2018 

Press Release  

Closure of Access to the Obelisk 

As a result of a preliminary investigation by Geotechnical Engineers, 

Council has had to temporarily close vehicle and pedestrian access to the 

Obelisk and the Obelisk Carpark. 

This temporary closure will be in place until Council receives and considers the full geotechnical 

report and its recommendations at an upcoming Council meeting. As a result of the 

recommendations contained within the report, pedestrian access in some form may be reinstated 

to the carpark area. 

Vehicles travelling along Obelisk Road will have to either park or turn around within the carpark 

alongside the Old Gaol. 

Council regret having to take this action however the safety of the public is Council’s paramount 

concern. Council will endeavor to keep the community informed at all times in relation to this 

matter. 

 

Please contact the undersigned if you have any queries.  

 

Mayor Alison Nunan 0427 357 243 

Chief Executive Roger Sweetman 08 8768 2003 
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